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COVID-19 and Domestic Travel

Delay travel until you are fully vaccinated. If you are not fully
vaccinated and must travel, follow CDC’s recommendations for
unvaccinated people. Those who are fully vaccinated with an FDA-
authorized vaccine or a vaccine authorized for emergency use by the
World Health Organization can travel safely within the United
States. CDC will update these recommendations as more people
are vaccinated, as rates of COVID-19 change, and as additional
scientific evidence becomes available. Continue to follow safety
protocols such as handwashing and social distancing!

Information about vaccine providers in our ten core
counties is available at our website at www.aaa7.org or by
calling 1-800-582-7277 Monday through Friday from 8:00 am
until 4:30 pm. This includes Adams, Brown, Gallia, Highland,
Jackson, Lawrence, Pike, Ross, Scioto and Vinton.




